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The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting on Thursday, December 2, 1993 at 9:00 A.M. in the Council
Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Dan Thiessen presided.
Present were Council members: George St. Hilaire, Dick Zacharias,
Harold Dyck, Allan Dickson, Bill Martens, Glenn Curdt.

The purpose of this special meeting was to meet with Mr. Bruce
MacLean of Ruraland Consulting to review and consider matters
which are to be included in the Development Plan for the
Municipality.

Mr. MacLean went over a brochure which is proposed to be circulatec
within the municipality outlining the Development Plan guidelines
and Zoning By-laws and their implications. Amongst matters discusse
were items of land drainage, river systems, environmment and how
detailed or whether they should be mentioned at all in the
Development Plan.

Mr. MacLean is currently doing a mapping of the Municipality
indicating the location of barns, residences, etc. within the
Municipality. Mr. MacLean felt that he would have this information
finalized early in 1994 and it was felt that we would likely hold
public meetings in March, 1994 for the purpose of having public
input into the planning process. For this public meeting, the
mailers would have to be sent out in early February, 1994 to all
in the Municipality.

Mr. Bruce MacLean is to meet with individual Council members
to discuss local problems within the Wards and also to confirm

the locations of barns, yard, etec.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:00 o'clock noon.
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